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	One-on-one
	Group

	Text: Messenger, WhatsApp
	Text: Messenger, WhatsApp

	Email: Work or personal
	Email: Work or personal, 
Yammer/Slack

	Video: Facetime, WhatsApp, Skype, Facebook Messenger
	Video: Google Meet/Hangout, Skype, Facetime, Zoom, Go2Meeting



Possible Activities 
Try to have activities be engaging and helpful to staff. Utilize what you feel is the best method of communication. While our default may be to email, remember that long emails can be hard for anyone to get through. Encourage activities to be organic if organized by employees and engage different employee groups. Activities to connect include:

· Weekly check-ins (one-on-one or whole group) 
· Staff virtual dinners/happy hour
· Group Yoga or fitness class 
· Email practice status updates 
· Connecting with each staff member weekly or semi-weekly

Things to Consider 
· Are you allowing staff to utilize work email while furloughed or temporarily laid off? If so, consider possible restrictions for hourly employees.
· If you engage through social media, there is a high likelihood you will be seeing employee’s personal Facebook/Social Media pages. 
· Make yourself aware of the employment requirements in your state around furloughed workers
· Determine whether or not your physicians will join employees when conducting check-in calls. 
· Allow these check-ins to not always be practice updates. In these isolating times, enjoy each other’s company.  


Credit Statement  
Stay Connected with Your Staff: Platforms to Use and Activities to Lead was adapted from policies provided by:
· Joanne Mansour, OCSR, Practice Manager, The Virginia Retina Center, Warrenton, Virginia
· Heather Modjesky, COE, Senior Administrator, Conestoga Eye, Lancaster, Pennsylvania
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DISCLAIMER AND LIMITATION OF LIABILITY

Practice forms have been shared by AAOE members for inclusion in Reboot Your Practice: Post-Covid Recovery Roadmap for the
Ophthalmic Practice. These practice forms can be customized for your practice and are provided by the American Academy of
Ophthalmology for informational purposes only. The Academy does not review, warrant, verify or guarantee the forms. The
Academy does not provide legal or accounting services or advice. You should seek legal and/or accounting advice if appropriate
to your situation. The Academy, its employees, agents and representatives are not liable to you or any other party to any extent
whatsoever for errors in, or omissions from, or inclusions in the forms or for any information they contain. By using the forms
you accept this Disclaimer and Limitation of Liability.




